
Betmar Computer/Tech Club Minutes 
April 1, 2025 

Meeting was called to order by President Mike Herman at 1:00 PM.  9 
people were in attendance.


Secretary’s report March minutes were read and accepted.


Treasurer’s report Jim Kollodge reported an ending checking balance for 
March 2025 was $793.78 and Reserve balance was $1,024.11.  The club 
donated $500 to Betmar.


Membership Report. Ethel Austhof reported no change in membership 
from last month.


Program/Education Report Mary Ann Gifford discussed the collection of 
attendance records and using them to see what subjects people were 
most interested in.  We discussed class ideas for next 2025/2026 season.


Old Business  MS Office has been purchased, installed and activated on 
the club computer.  Next year we can have some classes on MS Office.


New Business Mike Herman reported that a DVD with Betmar History 
Books and a video of Betmar were provided for the next time capsule.

Dave Hafey reported that he is okay with assisting anyone needing 
technical help but to please provide his email address and NOT his phone 
number.  When we can’t resolve technical issues for a member, Bruce 
Myer recommends we refer people to Zephyrhills Computer Repair.  


New officers were installed.  Sworn statements were signed and turned 
into the secretary who will keep them on file for 1 year.  


Diana Robinson will try to prepare a form for members to use for 
troubleshooting sessions.  The form will describe the member’s problem 
and device they need help with.  This will allow us to better determine who 
should assist that person.


Meeting was adjourned at 1:35.

Respectfully submitted, Diana Robinson, Secretary 




